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Finds that the certification of animal massage
practitioners is in the interest of the public health, safety,
and welfare. While veterinarians and certain massage
practitioners may perform animal massage techniques, the
legislature finds that meeting all of the requirements of
those professions can be unnecessarily cumbersome for those
individuals who would like to limit their practice only to
animal massage.


